
Starting January 2023, you are now able to do direct deposits into Sycamore Strata NW 3352 
 

SEND YOUR PAYMENTS AND BE SURE OF THE FOLLOWING: 
 

Use email:   strata.nw3352@gmail.com 
 

In the memo field mark your UNIT # and the month(s) it is for 
(IE:   Unit 5 Jan 2023) 

 
It is set up as an auto deposit so it will go straight in. 

 
 


